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Legal System: Translation and Interpreting Services

Questions
Asked by Baroness Coussins
To ask Her Majesty's Government whether they have revised their estimate of the amount of savings to be achieved by awarding the contract for police and court interpreting services to a single agency; and, if so, what the revised estimate is.[HL15946]

To ask Her Majesty's Government whether they will review the contract with Applied Language Solutions to provide police and court interpreting services, in the light of reports of recent disruption to the courts and extra expense incurred by failure to provide adequate interpreting services.[HL15947]

The Minister of State, Ministry of Justice (Lord McNally):
 (1) It is estimated that the improvements will save the Government at least £18 million a year on the cost of interpretation and translation. We still expect to achieve these savings once the contract becomes fully embedded.

(2) The MoJ remains committed to ensuring the rights and needs of those who require interpreters are safeguarded, and is currently monitoring ALS's performance against the contract on a daily basis.

